From: Andrew Stevens <astevens@astevensent.com>

Date: January 28, 2025 at 17:21:43 CST

To: Jo Ann <joann@cantontourism.com>, John Read <johnread3@gmail.com>, Jeremy
Williams <Jeremy.williams@madison-co.com>

Cec: Alessandro Penazzi <alessandropenazzi@me.com™>, samastevens34@gmail.com
Subject: Madsion Count Board request
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To: Madison County board of supervisors.

I'm writing to request that The Board consider granting permission to work with the Madison
County Sheriff’s office, and a few of their personnel for a few interior and exterior sequences
during the filming of, "Lazarus: The Awakening, a sequel to the 2021 TUBI world premiere
movie. Crime scenes would evidence a few County vehicles for a very limited time., and if we
could use some uniformed deputies in establishing those crime scenes that would be As always,
we understand that if the deputies get a call, that they must go do their job, which always comes
first.

Sheriff Randy Tucker has approved the foregoing, subject to Board approval.

I have shot many films with the approval of the board and the participation of the Madison
County Sheriff’s Department, including "The Minute You Wake Up, Dead," starring Morgan
Freeman, and the Pureflix, world, premiere movie, "Finding Faith," and “Sisters on the Run”
AKA “Broken Ties,” and have always had a wonderful experience.

There are no car chases or road closures required, pretty simple stuff, but just giving the presence
of the sheriff department in support of a task force, led by the district attorney, to surveyor and
try to shut down a nefarious drug gang.

Our schedule is to prep for three weeks starting February 4 in Canton/Ridgeland, and start
shooting February 23rd for two consecutive six day weeks.

Thanks so much for your consideration.
Andrew Stevens

Producer

Super Tao, LLC

279 South Perkins St.

Ridgeland, MS 39157

info@astevensent.com




